




SC 769 (Congaree/Air Base Rd) over Cedar Creek experienced a double culvert collapse during 
the 2015 flood event.   
 
The replacement bridge will be constructed with the following commitments: 
 

• The pre-existing culvert will be replaced with a bridge on existing location 
• The bridge will be the same length or longer than the pre-existing culvert. 
• The bridge will be the same height or higher than the pre-existing culvert. 
• USACE 404 Permit will be the responsibility of the SCDOT Environmental Services Office. 

 
• A National Register listed property (Magnolia Plantation/Wavering Place) is located in 

the southeastern quadrant of the project. Although the nomination for the property 
only recognizes 3.3. acres of the property, SCDOT’s cultural resource staff believes the 
entire parcel (R27600-00-02) would be eligible for listing in the National Register of 
Historic Places.  Any right of way acquisition from this property would therefore require 
a Section 4f evaluation.  SCDOT’s cultural resource staff believes the project would 
result in a no adverse effect determination and would be eligible for processing as a 
Section 4f de minimus evaluation.  SCDOT will be responsible for all Section 106 
coordination and completion of the Section 4f evaluation. 
























